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During the fiscal year 2000/2001, the EPPE Panel reviewed 23 applications for funds to support faculty exhibits, publications and presentations.  The applicants requested $29,249.  $18,549 in funds were approved.  The requests involved expenses for publication and presentation, exhibit travel expenses, and translation.  Awardees were from the College of Arts & Sciences, McClung Museum, College of  Education, College of Business, School of Architecture, and the College of Agriculture & Natural Resources.
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